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OPPOSE THIS BILL!   

We already can't afford our Washington County Property Taxes. We are both on a 

fixed income.  You should try enforcing the laws already on the books IF YOU 

REALLY WANT PUBLIC SAFETY!  We the people have too high a tax burden, and 

we are at risk of putting more people out of being able to afford their homes and land, 

and making people not be able to afford rent.  With tax increases, Oregon becomes 

less and less affordable and livable.  We will ensure public safety without additional 

tax.  


